
Springfield Fire Department: Traffic Advisory for 11th and Phillips Area

Springfield, IL—The Springfield Fire Department is responding to an active structure fire at 11th Street 
and Phillips Avenue. Fire crews are on the scene working to contain the blaze and ensure public 
safety.

To facilitate emergency response operations and protect the safety of the community, the department is 
requesting all automobile traffic to avoid the area until further notice. Motorists are encouraged to use 
alternate routes to prevent congestion and allow first responders to perform their duties without 
interruption.

We thank the public for their cooperation and understanding during this time. Updates will be provided as 
more information becomes available.
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